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4 July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                         
 
Home to School Transport 2019/2020 
 
Further to our letter of 5 June 2019 we are pleased to confirm that the contract with Beestons Coaches 
has been finalised.   
 
As previously mentioned there will be only one double decker bus covering all routes from Great 
Cornard, Sudbury, Great Waldingfield, Acton and Long Melford.  The new timetable for this service is 
attached.  Please ensure you familiarise yourselves with the new stops and times as many will have 
changed slightly. 
 
We now know the final number of students who wish to use this transport, and have calculated the cost 
per day for a full bus pass at £4.40 which will be £836.00 per year.   You can either pay the full amount 
by the end of September 2019, or you may choose to pay in 10 monthly instalments – the first being 
£116.00 followed by 9 monthly instalments of £80.00 (starting in September 2019 and ending in June 
2020).  Single fares will be adjusted accordingly on ParentPay. 
 
It is imperative these monthly payments are kept up to date to ensure your child receives their 
termly bus pass.   
 
New bus passes will be issued within the next two weeks; they will be given to your child at school. 
 
Replacement bus passes will be charged at £5 and will need to be ordered through the school. 
 
If you have any questions please email transport@stourvalley.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Kjesten Cullimore 
Trust Business Manager 
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